Kindergarten Speech & Language Screening
School: HighMark Charter School

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We will be conducting kindergarten screenings at your child’s school on
the following dates: September 23rd & October 6th.

The screening takes approximately 15 minutes to complete and will
assess your child’s articulation and language skills. Each student's hearing will
also be screened. We are following guidelines to safely conduct these
screenings by: sanitizing hands frequently and disinfecting equipment after
each use. Other measures may be implemented, as well, depending on your
school’s guidelines.

If you DO NOT wish to have your child screened, please contact us
through email at somethingtotalkaboutspeech@gmail.com before the
screening date. Since we conduct kindergarten screenings at multiple schools,
please include in the email your child’s name, teacher, and school.

Your child’s teacher and school Speech-Language Pathologist (SLP) will
be notified of the results. If your child has difficulty with any speech or
language components that should have been mastered by their age, their
teacher and/or school SLP will follow up with you about possible next steps to
aid in your child’s education.

Please feel free to contact us at any time if you have any questions
regarding the screening.

Sincerely,
Katie Poland-MS, CCC-SLP

Heather Ferguson-MS, CCC-SLP

Something To Talk About, LLC
(Speech therapy company providing speech services to your child's school)



